Kent Norton

=
From: Deb Farrar <DFarrar@coltonca.gov>
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2019 1:55 PM
To: Padilla, Lacy (TRBL)
Cc: Kent Norton; Charles Cisneros
Subject: RE: AB 52: Colton Community Soccer Field Project

Hello
Thank you for your confirmation, we appreciate the response.

Keep Smiling & Have a Great Day,
Deb

Deb Farrar, CPRE

Director of Community Services
City of Colton — Community Services Department

Direct Line: 909.370.6157 | Fax: 909.777.3351
Website  Facebook ® View & Register for Activities

From: Padilla, Lacy (TRBL) <Ipadilla@aguacaliente.net>
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2019 11:39 AM

To: Deb Farrar <DFarrar@coltonca.gov>

Subject: AB 52: Colton Community Soccer Field Project

Greetings,

A records check of the Tribal Historic preservation office’s cultural registry revealed that this project is not located
within the Tribe’s Traditional Use Area. Therefore, we defer to the other tribes in the area. This letter shall
conclude our consultation efforts.

Thank you,

Lacy Padilla

Archaeologist

Agua Caliente Band of Cahuilla Indians

5401 Dinah Shore Drive Palm Springs, CA 92264
D: 760-699-6956 | C: 760-333-5222

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this
message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer



